
 

 

 

 

 

Visit www.sheffieldsprings-academy.org  on  

Thursday 1st October 2020 at 6pm  

 Mr Shipman, Headteacher will be holding an online meeting for parents 

of current Year 5 and 6 students. 

Take a virtual tour and listen to our Student Ambassadors talk about life 

at Sheffield Springs. 

 

 

Virtual Open  

Event for Years 5 

and 6 

If you are unable to join us online, please email 

enquiries@sheffieldsprings.org or telephone 0114 239 2631 and we will 

arrange for a member of our Senior Leadership Team to call you at a mutually 

convenient time. 

 

 

http://www.sheffieldsprings-academy.org/

